

St Columba's School Bayswater

PO Box 61 BAYSWATER WA 6933 Tel: 08 9208 2700 admin@stcolsbays.wa.edu.au

32 Roberts Street BAYSWATER WA 6053

www.stcolsbays.wa.edu.au

Peace \checkmark Grow in Faith

Seek Wisdom

Live in Peace

12 October 2021

Dear Parents

Principal Long Service Leave

Hope everyone has had an enjoyable break with family and re-energised for the term ahead. Term 4 is always an exciting time of the year, filled with many things happening at school and life in general.

I write to inform you that I will be taking long service leave at the commencement of the 2022 school year. As my leave is well overdue, I have made the decision to take leave for Semester 1, 2022, returning at the beginning of Term 3.

It is with great enthusiasm and gratitude I welcome Sandro Coniglio to oversee our wonderful community during my time of leave. Sandro comes with a wealth of experience. As Principal, I could not be happier to be leaving you in the caring and capable hands of Sandro. Sandro will be blessed to be with you and your families, as you will be blessed to have him lead our school.

Thank you for the support during my first four years here at St Columba's School. Your genuine care of our staff, your children and each other is something I continue to be extremely grateful for each day.

I wish everyone a wonderful start to the term and I look forward to seeing you around school over the coming weeks.

In gratitude

Art Lombardi Principal